
From: Stella Tsiknis  

Date: May 3, 2016 at 19:18:52 PDT 

 
To: "Prior, Eva" <Eva.Prior@burnaby.ca> 

 
Subject: Re: Advisory Planning Commission Resignation 

Hi Eva, 
 
Thanks for your reminder email.   
 
As discussed, I'm moving to North Vancouver and I understand that I no 
longer meet the residency requirements for the APC.  Therefore, I'm 
confirming my resignation as of May 19th.  I'd like to attend the May 19 
meeting to say my goodbyes. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stella  
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